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Term 1 Week 7 'Let your light shine' Matthew 5

ST.
EDMUND'S
NEWS
What's been going
on this week at
school! 

RUGBYTOTS
SESSIONS 

HALF TERM 

WK LIBRARY VISITS 

This week, every class had the chance to take
part in a RugbyTots session in school. This
allowed them to showcase their rugby skills
and learn some new ones alongside a
professional coach. The children had a
fantastic time and much fun was had by all
across the whole school. We are hoping to start
a RugbyTots club at school - if you would be
interested in this, please contact Mrs Massey.

We are developing a really
close relationship with the West
Kingsdown library with a
different class walking each
week and changing their books.
In addition to this, they are able
to explore and share the books
that are available to them and
see the different events that the 

library has to offer. Reading
and libraries are so important
to communities so please do
take your children this half
term if you can! Without
people borrowing books, they
won’t survive and that would
be an incredibly sad situation
to be in. 

Seven weeks have come to an end
and what a busy time it has been! We
had a number of visitors to the school
all who comment on the calm and
purposeful learning environment and
the learning that is taking place
throughout the school! 
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